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OBJ2015/6681/P 18/03/2016  00:07:52 As the owner of 15 Middlefield I would like to object to the proposed erection of three 3-storied mews 

houses so close to the back entrance of my house. Not only will it decrease the light to 7 of my 

windows by up to 7%, but also effect the only sunbasing place on a pateo which I only created very 

recently, and my garden.

My 2nd main concern is the loss of 17 garages, which I feel very strongly that Middlefield badly needs, 

as the car parking situation is causing a lot of stress and unhappiness already. I would also like to object 

to the narrowing of the road. 

In general I am not against this road for having a new developement, but not to the detrament of 17 

parking spaces and the loss of light to my house and garden.

(Maybe one could build a car park under-ground and only have 2 mewshouses on top?
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Page 1 of 14


